
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Police Activity League program funding in Waterbury in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Police Activity League of Waterbury, Incorporated, located at 64 

Division Street Waterbury, CT, 06704. 

The funding would be used to enable the Waterbury PAL to give back to the community. Waterbury PAL allows 

families to enroll their children in sports and activities for $30 a year, or at no cost if they are experiencing severe 

financial hardship. Reinforcing the resources of Waterbury PAL will keep children safe and build their individual skills, 

while supporting their families. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


